
Attached is the Nomination Form for the 2022 Presidents Matches.  It includes a 
mixture of Mixed, Men's & Women's Matches to choose from and they are open to 
all club bowlers.  Nominate, be selected. then come along and enjoy a sociable 
game at venues you might not have visited before.   
Following the sad loss of our 2022 President Elect, Noel Roberts, the Past 
Presidents' Association will be hosting the Men's Matches and supporting 
President Rose Varney at the Mixed.  
The first match traditionally starts the Men's season with the President's Team vs 
the Vice President's. This year the Past Presidents' team will play VP Tommy 
Phipps' Team at Harpenden on Sunday May 1st and all male players are invited to 
nominate for selection. The next Sunday a Mixed team will play the Juniors team 
at Harpenden and on the 15th May you can nominate to play for the Presidents' 
Mixed in Noel's Memorial Game against his club Harpenden. 
Other matches on offer include Centenary celebration matches at clubs around 
the county and women's games versus the Districts. 
Take a look, make your choices and send your nominations to John Thompson by 
31st March (details on the form)  
 
Marcia Dunstone 
Administrator & Competitions Secretary 
 


